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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Wright asked:  
 
a) What accountability mechanisms are in place to ensure that states are implementing the 

mental health aspect of the agreement. 
 

b) For example do states/territories report back to the Commonwealth regarding the 
allocation of funds. 

 
 
Answer: 
 
a) Under the subacute element of the National Partnership Agreement on Improving Public 

Hospital Services (NPA IPHS), states and territories are required to specify the planned 
number and distribution of subacute beds and bed equivalents (including any subacute 
mental health and psychogeriatric beds and bed equivalents) in their Commonwealth-
approved Implementation Plans. States and territories are also required to provide half 
yearly progress reports against these Plans to the Commonwealth (refer to b).  
 

b) Yes.  Under the subacute element of the NPA IPHS, the states and territories are required 
to report to the Commonwealth on the planned allocation of funds on a project basis in 
their Implementation Plans. In addition the states and territories are required to provide 
half yearly reports to the Commonwealth on the actual allocation of funds against projects 
in their Implementation Plans.  

 


